
   

                    
                                                   
                   

 
March 6, 2020 
 

 

BIOSTATISTICS STATEMENT 
 
Dear Editor,  
 
The enclosed manuscript titled “Impact of Cardiologist Intervention on Guideline-Directed Use 
of Statin Therapy” has been reviewed with respect to the statistical methods of this study and 
has been deemed by the undersigned to be appropriate for this Retrospective Cohort Study.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Roman Zeltser, MD   
Nassau University Medical Center 
2201 Hempstead Turnpike 
East Meadow, NY 11554 
Fax: 516-572-3172 
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